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McClue, Jonathan

From: Kelly, Alison (Councillor)

Sent: 23 January 2017 19:39

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Quadir, Abdul (Councillor); Wood, Abi (Councillor); trustscd@gmail.com

Subject: New planning application for place of worship at Cheriton, Queen's Crescent ref: 

2017/0359/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Jonathan.  

 

Cllr Abdul Quadir and I would like to support the application for the place of worship at Cheriton, Queen's Crescent.  

 

During the last year the community centre has changed the way it operates. It has worked really hard and now fully 

understands what being a good neighbour means. It has hugely improved its communication, for example.  

 

Local residents have told us that they no longer object to the provision.  

 

It is for these reasons that we support this application.  

 

My very best wishes 

Alison 

Cllr Alison Kelly 

Labour Councillor for Haverstock Ward, LB Camden 

Chair of Camden’s Health and Adult Social Care Scrutiny Committee 

Chair of the Joint Health Overview Scrutiny Committee for Barnet, Camden, Enfield, Haringey and Islington 

  

Getting in touch 

A: Town Hall, Judd Street, London, WC1H 9JE  

E: alison.kelly@camden.gov.uk  

T: 07467 3388 63 (Day time) 

Haverstock ward surgeries – Councillors Abdul Quadir, Abi Wood and Alison Kelly. 1st and 3rd Saturdays of the 

month: Queen’s Crescent Library, Queen’s Crescent, NW5 4HH 11:00 am to 12:00 noon. 2nd Tuesday of the 

month: Charlie Ratchford Centre, Belmont Street, NW1 8HF 11:00 am to 12:00 noon. 4th Friday of the month: 

Haverstock School, Haverstock Hill, NW3 2BQ 6:00 to 7:00 pm. We also have roving surgeries: please get in touch to 

find out more.  Note: there are no surgeries in August or on Bank Holidays. 


